
 
 

 
 Notice to Mar-Bal, Inc. Customers 

 

September 5, 2023 

 
Mar-Bal, Inc.  

10095 Queens Way  

Chagrin Falls, OH 44023  

 

Subject: Updated Regulations Under California’s Proposition 65 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

We are in receipt of your letter relating to the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 

1986 (“Proposition 65”) and certain Mar-Bal, Inc. products. As you are aware, Proposition 65 

requires businesses to warn consumers in California before exposing them to specific levels of 

chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm. California recently 

modified Proposition 65 regulations regarding warning labels. The modifications, which go into 

effect on August 30, 2018, and amended August 11, 2023, call for a new warning symbol and for 

new and more specific warning labels on products. But these regulatory changes do not affect which 

products must be labeled.  

We have been following the regulatory changes to Proposition 65 closely. However, we do not 

currently label any products with Proposition 65 warnings, because none of our products contain 

Proposition 65 chemicals in concentration levels that would require a warning label. We will 

continue to monitor both Proposition 65 and our products, and we will communicate any material 

changes to you, should our position change in the future.  

 

If you have any questions on this subject, please don't hesitate to contact me.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

 

Larry Landis 

Vice President Materials Engineering  


